
Kia ora koutou!  
     
What an amazing first 6 weeks of term it has been.  We had 11 classes go on camp 
and they all had a great time.  There was a time earlier in this year where I wasn’t 
sure we would be able to go on camp at all.  A huge thanks from me to everyone 
who has been involved in these wonderful experiences.  What fantastic memories 
we’ve been able to create for our tamariki!  Ka pai Koutou! 
 
We’re getting right into our Prize Giving practices at the moment with classes     
regularly booking in to our school Hall for a rehearsal.  I’m sure it will be another 
great performance from our kids on the day.  Don’t forget to book some time off 
to attend whanau.  Prize Giving is scheduled for Wednesday 9th December starting 
at 9.30am with our Junior Syndicate items and awards.  From 11am - 12.30pm we 
will have our Middle/Senior Syndicate class items and awards.  Lots to celebrate 
whanau and we can’t wait to share it with you.  Hope to see you all there. 
 
 
Nga mihi, 
Brendon Morrissey 

 MIDDLE SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 11: 
 
 

Room 11 had a cheerful term 4. After a great camp, we concentrated on the Keeping 
Ourselves Safe program, Athletics practice and a very successful unit of drama. We have 
been growing our  garden, feeding our tadpoles and tasting new things. At Kapa Haka we 
have been practicing to wow everyone at prize-giving. Don’t miss it!!!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 19th November 2020 (Term 4, Week 6) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 18: 
 

Mauri ora!  Nau mai, piki mai, kake mai! 
It has been awesome being back at Kura and working on class projects.  Our first mission was to catch up on 
what everyone had been doing while being safe at home.  We decided to write and paint our stories.  Then 
with the help of our Tamariki we made a room 18 safety plan.  We had lots of good ideas on how to keep our 
class bubble as safe as possible.  
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Kaitaia Primary 
School is 
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sponsored by: 

 
* PAINT   WALLPAPER     * BLINDS       * CURTAINS * 

DULUX     * JACOBSEN   * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 
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SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 20: 
 
Kia ora everyone, 

Room 20 have been busy learning how to weave, create salt dough pendants and writing autobiography poems.  
Check out our mahi below. 

 

Nga mihi 

From Room 20 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday 
 
 

Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private     
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Wednesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. This 
service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday     
Fundraiser combo for $5.  Order forms for this will be sent home at the 
start of each week. 

Every Friday 
 

School assembly will be held every Friday this term from  
9.45am -  10.30am.  Please join us to celebrate our tamariki! 

Throughout Term 4 
 
 

iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Bonnie) in our school      
during the morning checking for infectious skin disorders and head lice.  
Free treatment is provided for all children. 

20 November Whole School Assembly in our Hall 9.45am - 10.30am  

23 November BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our Senior School staffroom 

26 November Junior School trip today 

27 November Whole School Assembly in our Hall 9.45am - 10.30am  

4 December End of Year school reports come home today 

9 December KPS Prize Giving (Junior Syndicate = 9.30-10.30am, Senior Syndicate = 
11am—12.30pm 

11 December Last day of school for students 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

School Notices 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
DD Gold in Kaitaia's main street are now supplying our navy blue                     
embroidered sweatshirt for $20.20 for sizes 4 to 14 and $23.90 for sizes S to 
5XL. They also offer quotes for the Ministry of Social Development.   
 
As part of our compulsory uniform our embroidered school polo shirt is       
available from the school office for $10 each (sorry no eftpos, so cash             
only!). Children are able to wear Navy or Black shorts, skorts, skirts, track pants 
or tights. 
 
Even though the sweatshirt is not yet a compulsory component of our school 
uniform it is the preferred option and we are happy that DD Gold are able to 
offer our quality sweatshirts at this reasonable price. It is far cheaper than 
some of the brand name clothing that comes to school and often gets lost. 
 
It is a really good idea to name your children's clothing as items often end up in 
our lost property boxes. 
 
And WOW! How smart does everyone look when they are in the full KPS       
uniform. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 Page 3 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School Notices 

   

 

 


